
It is sad to see such an poorly conceived piece of legislation go as far as it has. It will not solve the 
shortage of available rentals.  This bill will make it more difficult for financially marginal people to rent 
as the risks for landlords will go up significantly.  It will also make investing in rental property less 
appealing.  
 
Please vote NO on HB2004A 
 
Ian & Ann Fuller 
15252 Old Hwy 99N 
Oakland, OR. 97462 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


